
The President 
AMA (ACT) Limited 
39 Brisbane Avenue 
BARTON   ACT    2600 

Dear President, 

The ACT Government has given notice that they are bargaining in relation to an enterprise 
agreement (ACT Public Sector Medical Practitioners Enterprise Agreement) which is 
proposed to cover employees whose classifications are set out in the ACT Public Sector 
Medical Practitioners Enterprise Agreement 2021-2022. 

In accordance with Section 176 (1) (c) of the Fair Work Act 2009, I appoint AMA (ACT) Ltd 
and its appointed representatives as my representative in the bargaining process for the 
proposed agreement. 

(Signature) 

(Print name and mobile number) 

_________________ 2024 

  (Date) 
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